NM

August 27, 2010

KRWG-TV Channel 22/DT 23
MSC TV 22

New Mexico State University

P. 0. Box 30001

Las Cruces, NM 88003-8001

Phone: 505-646-2222

To Whom It May Concern:

The licensee of K28JK has received notice that the proposed facility for channel 28 with technical
parameters as described in the FCC construction permit application to which this letter is attached, is
predicted to cause interference to FCC file BLTT-20021220ADV. By way of this letter, the licensee of
K28JK acknowledges that it will accept any interference caused by the proposed facilities of this
application.

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgement, you are welcome to contact me at the
phone number listed.

Respectfully,
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William Saggerson
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Chief Engineer, KRWG-TV
575-646-5046



